
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

 

To:  Princeton City Council 

Date:  11/09/2021 

Regarding:  Donation made to the Princeton Police Department  

From:  Chief Todd Frederick 

 

On 11/04/2021 the Princeton Police Department received a donation in the amount of $250.00 

from the Princeton Twice Used Clothing and Treasures.  The Princeton Police Department is 

truly grateful for this donation.   

The donation will be used for educational training materials (coloring books) for our kids in the 

community. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 
Princeton Police Department 


